
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 5/06/2025 11:12:36 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

05/06/2025

MRS Kiani Webster
7 Lower Beach ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Please refer to my previous submission.
I object to this amended proposal on those same grounds.
600+ objecting submissions indicate the community is in agreement this is Rosebery St is an
inappropriate site for a fast food restaurant.




